As part of our inquiry unit, the students have been exploring how things
change. What better way to observe change than in the kitchen! To help
us with our cooking and creating, the grade 5/6 students have been
helping us with our learning.

Here are some photos of us making cupcakes, fruit skewers and pizzas.
Thank you to our wonderful parent helper Kate Warne! Without your
support, we would not have been able to enjoy such a fabulous learning
experience.
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